
Report of the Property and Major Projects Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

8. CELL SITE APPLICATION PROCESS 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Steve McCarroll, Property Projects Officer, seeking 

retrospective approval from the Committee to the establishment of five low impact sites erected on 
City Streets assets: 

 
• Barrington Street, adjacent to Barrington Park and the shopping centre 
• Clyde Road, adjacent to the Ilam shopping centre 
• Centaurus Road, adjacent to Sloan Terrace 
• Fendalton Road, adjacent to the intersection of Deans and Harper Avenues 
• Galbraith Avenue, adjacent to Sullivan Park. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the five low impact sites listed above be retrospectively approved. 
 
 Please refer to clause 5 in Part A for the full report. 
 
 


